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Professor Brooke O'Grady has reviewed the article entitled "Healthcare workers as 
promoters of parental presence in anesthetic induction: Net Promoter Score survey", and 
states that the authors of this manuscript are not native English speakers, but the 
manuscript has been reviewed for clarity by a colleague who is a native English speaker. 
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